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Itiviti partners with AI innovator Imandra to integrate 
machine learning into client onboarding and testing tools 

New York, 30 January 2020 – Itiviti, a leading technology, and service provider to financial institutions 
worldwide, has signed an exclusive partnership agreement with Imandra Inc., the AI pioneer behind the 
Imandra automated reasoning engine. 

Imandra’s technology will initially be applied to improving the onboarding process for our clients to Itiviti’s 
Managed FIX global connectivity platform, with further plans to swiftly expand the AI capabilities across 
a number of our software solutions and services.  

Imandra is the world-leader in cloud-scale automated reasoning, and has pioneered scalable symbolic 
AI for financial algorithms. Imandra's technology brings deep advances relied upon in safety-critical 
industries such as avionics and autonomous vehicles to the financial markets. Imandra is relied upon by 
top investment banks for the design, testing and governance of highly regulated trading systems. In 
2019, the company expanded outside financial services and is currently under contract with the US 
Department of Defense for applications of Imandra to safety-critical algorithms. 

“Partnerships are integral to Itiviti's overall strategy, by partnering with cutting edge companies like 
Imandra we can remain at the forefront of technology innovation and continue to develop quality 
solutions to support our clients. Generally, client onboarding has been a neglected area within the 
industry for many years, but we believe working with Imandra we can raise the level of automation for 
testing and QA, while significantly reducing onboarding bottlenecks for our clients. Other areas we are 
actively exploring to benefit from AI are within the Compliance and Analytics space. We are very excited 
to be working with Imandra.” said Linda Middleditch, EVP, Head of Product Strategy, Itiviti Group. 

“This partnership will capture the tremendous opportunities within financial markets for removing manual 
work and applying much-needed rigorous scientific techniques toward testing of safety critical 
infrastructure,” said Denis Ignatovich, co-founder and co-CEO of Imandra. “We look forward to helping 
Itiviti empower clients to take full advantage of their solutions, while adding key capabilities.” Dr Grant 
Passmore, co-founder and co-CEO of Imandra, further added, “This partnership is the culmination of 
many years of deep R&D and we're thrilled to partner with Itiviti to bring our technology to global financial 
markets on a massive scale.” 

For further information, please contact: 

Itiviti 
Linda Middleditch, EVP, Head of Product Strategy, Tel +44 796 82 126 24, Email: 
linda.middleditch@itiviti.com 
George Rosenberger, Head of Product Strategy, Client Connectivity Service, Tel: + Email: 
george.rosenberger@itiviti.com 
Christine Blinke, EVP, Head of Marketing & Communications, Tel. +46 739 01 02 01, Email: 
christine.blinke@itiviti.com 

Imandra 
Denis Ignatovich, co-CEO, Tel: +44 20 3773 6225, Email: denis@imandra.ai  
Grant Passmore, co-CEO, Tel: +1 512 629 4038, Email: grant@imandra.ai 

About Itiviti 
Itiviti enables financial institutions worldwide to transform their trading and capture tomorrow. With 
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innovative technology, deep expertise and a dedication to service, we help customers seize market 
opportunities and guide them through regulatory change. 

Top-tier banks, brokers, trading firms and institutional investors rely on Itiviti’s solutions to service their 
clients, connect to markets, trade smarter in all asset classes by consolidating trading platforms and 
leverage automation to move faster. 

A global technology and service provider, we offer the most innovative, consistent, and reliable 
connectivity and trading solutions available. 

With presence in all major financial centres and serving around 2,000 clients in over 50 countries, Itiviti 
delivers on a global scale. 

For more information, please visit www.itiviti.com. 

Itiviti is owned by Nordic Capital.  

About Imandra 
Imandra Inc. (www.imandra.ai) is the world-leader in cloud-scale automated reasoning, democratizing 
deep advances in algorithm analysis and symbolic AI for making algorithms safe, explainable and fair. 
Imandra has been deep in R&D and industrial pilots over the past 5 years and has recently closed its 
$5mm Seed round led by several top deep-tech investors in US and UK. Imandra is headquartered in 
Austin, TX, and has offices in the UK and continental Europe. 
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